P ARTNERS
Working together to advance the Gospel

August 1, 2016

To our friends and supportérs,

It was a long time coming, but it finally
arrived. The Safari Five Conference
was held at Glen Eyrie in Colorado
Springs in June. We hosted a great
group of people, about one third of those
attending had traveled from Africa.
What a priviledge to bring together world
class speakers and world class people.
This combination will fuel ministry
initiatvies for the next several years.

Comments from attendees:
> The relationships and personal conversations were excellent!
> | was challenged and convicted to hear of the opposition to the gospel in Africa.
> The topics these past three days have been bang on.
» Thank you for all the hard work in organizing the conference so efficiently.
» Incredible conference: topics, organization, execution.

Planning and follow up for Safari Five has kept me in the U.S. thus far in 2016. This set
the stage for a flurry of travel in the coming months:

Oct 4-19 Kenya - Leadership meetings / Ethiopia - Assess future partnerships
Feb 10-14 Kenya - Africa Business Forum Il / Nigeria — Establish partnerships
Apr 11-23  Zambia - Men’s Conference

e

7

A MINISTRY OF OTHE NAVIGATORS"

%"

STEVE & LINDA WALTERS ® 130 E WALNUT = WEST POINT, NE 68788 = H (402) 372-2158 ®m C (402) 372-6441 ® STEVEWALTERS@CABLEONE.NET




